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We hope you had a lovely Halloween and we look forward to working with you all as we move towards the 

end of the calendar year. Please note the following: 

 Senior pupils are invited to see St Attracta’s production of Grease on Tuesday 12th. Cost of entry is 

2 Euro  

 4th class will visit Tubbercurry library on 14th of November for a science show. Mr Cawley will come 

back to join them for the show on this day. 

 West Midlands Theatre Company will visit Holy Family NS on Tuesday 19th November with their 

production of Aladdin. This is for all pupils. The cost of this is being paid by the BOM.  

 Parent- Teacher meetings will take place on 20th and 21st of November. The meetings take place in 

the school hall. Appointment times will be sent home with children. The school closes at 2pm (as 

normal) for infant classes on these days. Children from 1st to 6th classes will go home at 245.  

The meetings are for parents/guardians and teachers to meet together. These meetings aren’t for 

children. Please be aware that all staff are involved in meetings on this day and there are no 

teachers free to supervise children. There is no football on Thursday 21st. 

 School lunches – We still have a lot of children who are not eating their school lunches. We are 

concerned that these children are not having food during the day. If your child doesn’t like the hot 

lunches please cancel the lunches with Eilise and send a packed lunch to school with your child.  

 We ask all parents to check their child’s hair weekly for the presence of headlice. Headlice move 

very quickly in a school but if we all check our hair weekly for these unwanted visitors we can 

hopefully keep them away.  

 If you have changed your mobile phone number or aren’t getting textaparent messages please give 

the new mobile number to Eilise.  

 Gymnastics with Kate takes place this term on Tuesdays (infants to 2nd) and Fridays (3rd to 6th) 

 Mile buíochas to Ms Gordon, Ms Tuohy and Ms Burke who are taking football after school on 

Thursdays.  

 If your child is sick we ask they are kept at home – children who get sick in school can make other 

children (and their teacher!) sick! 

 Newsletters are also available on our school website www.holyfamilytubbercurry.ie 

The newsletters can be translated into another language (e.g. Irish) using the select language 

button.  

There are lots of interesting stories and photos from our school on the website as well! Thanks to 

all the children and teachers for their hard work.  
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